
“It all went very smoothly, we never thought we’d be 
able to get it all installed before Christmas. We had a 
“grand opening”, and the children have been enjoying 
it very much!” 

Daniela Bagaglia 

PTA 

Justin Mottaz - 07747 474323  

- justin@sovereignplay.com 

I was asked to visit my local school, The Spinney, as they had a very old trim trail 
with old wetpour pads that had now become a safety concern. We discussed the 
project at length and decided to replace the trail and lay new bonded rubber 
mulch surfacing over the existing wetpour rather than having the high cost of  
removing it. We also agreed to link all the trail items rather than having gaps 
which they did originally, and we also created a path leading to the equipment 
from the playground. 
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